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July 14, 2021  

County Clerk/Registrar of Voters (CC/ROV) Memorandum #21095 

TO:  All County Clerks/Registrars of Voters 

FROM: /s/ Tamara Rasberry 
  Deputy Secretary of State 

Voter Outreach and Education  

RE: California Gubernatorial Recall Election: Survey of Assistance for     
Poll Workers and Polling Locations 

The Secretary of State’s Outreach team is ready to provide assistance to county 
elections officials with securing in-person polling locations and recruiting poll 
workers for the September 14, 2021, California Gubernatorial Recall Election. In 
order to determine the need in each county, a quick survey has been created. To 
complete the survey, click here.      
 

 

 

 
 

Please respond to this survey no later than Tuesday, July 20th. The Secretary of 
State’s Office will follow up with counties based on the information provided. 

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Tamara Rasberry, 
Deputy Secretary of State, at TRasberry@sos.ca.gov or 916-698-0509. 

Thank you. 

https://forms.gle/8aJwUEVtw9M146qv8
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